
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

 
March 11, 2014 

 
 
Mr. Eric McCartney 
Site Vice President 
NextEra Energy Point Beach, LLC 
6610 Nuclear Road 
Two Rivers, WI  54241 
 
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS 2013 END-OF-CYCLE PERFORMANCE 

       ASSESSMENT OF POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 
 

Dear Mr. McCartney: 
 
This letter confirms the discussion between members of our staffs to meet and discuss  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) planned activities and the NRC’s 2013  
End-of-Cycle Performance Assessment of Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2.  The 
meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. (CDT) on Tuesday, April 8, 2014, at the Two Creeks Town Hall, 
5128 East Tapawingo Road, Two Creeks, Wisconsin 54241.  This meeting is open to the public.  
Additionally, at about 5:30 p.m., the NRC will have posters depicting various NRC activities and 
NRC personnel will be available to answer questions from the general public on the depicted 
activities.  NextEra Energy is encouraged to attend this part of the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at (630) 829-9833. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
Jamnes L. Cameron, Chief 
Branch 4 
Division of Reactor Projects 
 

Docket Nos. 50-266; 50-301 
License Nos. DPR-24; DPR-27 
 
cc w/encl:  Distribution via ListServTM 
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